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HEROES DISCO 
 

You Don’t Have To Wear A Cape To Be A Hero 
 
It has been an extremely difficult start to the year for many Australians who have been badly 
affected by the floods. As a school we would like to give back and have decided that all proceeds 
from the disco this term will go directly to the charity GIVIT. The NSW Government has 
partnered with GIVIT to help manage donations and ensure communities affected by the floods get 
the right goods they need at the right time. 
 
The K-6 disco will run from 4.30pm to 6pm on Thursday 7 April 2022. This year we have seen 
many everyday Australians become heroes simply by putting others first and helping fellow 
Australians. Volunteers with the State Emergency Service (SES), The Australian Defence Force, 
police, ambulance and fire service men and women along with the countless everyday Australians 
that put others first are all examples of these heroes. Students are invited to dress up as their 
favourite hero because not all heroes wear capes. For safety reasons, enclosed shoes must be 
worn (please no thongs or bare feet). There will be prizes to win, games to play and lots of fun to 
be had! 
 
For just $5.00 you get a drink, packet of chips and heaps of fun dancing! You might even get to 
dance on the stage!  
 
Tickets will be available to buy outside the hall under the covered area. Tickets will be sold for 
$5.00 everyday up to the morning of the disco. They will go on sale from Thursday 24 March 2022. 
Glow products will also be available to buy. These will be handed out at the time of purchase. 
 
The disco will be fully supervised by teachers. Parents will need to drop off and collect students 
from the event. 
 
This is a school organised event so normal school rules apply. If a student fails to comply with 
rules, parents will be called to come and remove their child from the event. 
 
Get in quick and buy your ticket before they sell out! UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES CAN YOU 
BUY A TICKET AT THE DOOR ON THE NIGHT OF THE DISCO! Glow products may be available 
to purchase on the night, unless sold out prior. To save disappointment, get in early! 
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